
 

We have unfortunately had to close the 

doors to our children this week. We will 

be continuing to provide care for the Key 

Person's and their families. We will 

update all parents as and when we 

receive information. 

Please use our service responsibly, we are 

open for key workers' children. it is important 

to follow the government guidelines and if 

there are any other alternate options to 

minimise the risk of spreading this disease 

then they should be implemented. 

This is for the safety of you, your 

children, the other children and our 

staff!!! 


